
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Tori Beth Blacktoribethblack@scstatehouse.gov

Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov
Date: 7/21/2017 9:34:25 PM

Subject: Re: Sumter County GOP - Thursday, August 3rd, 2017

​We agreed yesterday that you'd proceed with Fire and Sheriff, right?


From: Tori Beth Black
 
Sent: Thursday, July 20, 2017 2:06 PM
 
To: Danny Varat; Lily Cogdill
 
Subject: FW: Sumter County GOP - Thursday, August 3rd, 2017
 
We are confirmed to speak to the Sumter County GOP at 7:00 pm on Thursday, August 3, 2017 (and eat dinner at the 
restaurant at 6:15 pm if we would like).
Danny, It would be great if we could do a whole Sumter day. Idk if there are people out that way you would like for 
him to meet but I could also reach out the the Sheriff’s department (he wanted to meet with him last week after 
Shaw but it didn’t work out) and the Fire Department?
 

From: Jason Reddick [mailto:jasonleereddick@gmail.com] 
 
Sent: Thursday, July 20, 2017 1:26 PM
 
To: Tori Beth Black 
Subject: Sumter County GOP - Thursday, August 3rd, 2017
 
Tori:
 
Thank you getting back to me so quickly with regards to Lt. Gov. Bryant coming to speak to the Sumter County GOP 
on Thursday, August 3, 2017. We meet at “The Restaurant at Second Mill” located at 1100 West Liberty Street, 
Sumter, South Carolina, 29150 (same building as the Sumter Elk’s Lodge). The official meeting starts at 7:00pm, but 
people typically start gathering around 6:15-6:30 to grab a quick bite to eat and socialize. The group is usually around 
20-30 people. We usually do a question and answer period after the speaker finishes, if that is ok. Please let me know 
if you need any additional information. If you need directions coming in, my cell phone in 803-840-2495. Thanks!
 
Sincerely,
Jason
 
Jason Lee Reddick
 
Attorney at Law
 
132 North Main Street
 
Sumter, SC 29150
 
(803) 795-4467
jasonleereddick@gmail.com

DISCLAIMER: This e-mail is for the use of the intended recipient(s) only. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and then 
delete it. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not keep, use, disclose, copy or distribute this e-mail without the author’s prior permission. The 
information contained in this communication may be confidential and may be subject to the attorney-client privilege. If you are the intended recipient and you 
do not wish to receive similar electronic messages from us in future then please respond to the sender to this effect. This e-mail does not establish an attorney-
client privilege unless otherwise expressly stated.
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